
 

 

 
 

 

SAN SIMEON NEWSLETTER 
IRRIGATION PUMP/BUDGET MEETING 

 

Dear San Simeon homeowners, 

We are pleased to inform you that the HOA Board has approved the replacement of our 
irrigation pump with a 15HP submersible pump from Naples Electric. This upgrade will 
improve the efficiency and reliability of our irrigation system, ensuring that our 
landscaping remains well-maintained.  They should be on site Tuesday, December 17th 
to start installation of a temporary pump system to get irrigation running until the new 
system can be installed.   

We would like to thank everyone who voted to establish a reserve fund for our irrigation 
system. Your support has made it possible to fund this important project without delay. 
 
On Monday, December 23 at 6 PM there will be a Board Meeting at the Club House 
and on Zoom to share the 2025 Budget.   
 
Topic: San Simeon Board Meeting 
Time: Dec 23, 2024 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82221958059?pwd=a9jFrb1ufNDsVma2IpfgIS9EmXj1Nn.1 
 
Meeting ID: 822 2195 8059 
Passcode: 336420 

https://sansimeonhoa.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ee661f48f7b39948a88c16963&id=43336ecf12&e=47a2f044ee


 

 
As always, we appreciate your continued involvement and commitment to our 
community. 

-San Simeon HOA Board of Directors 

  

 
 

 

 


